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Any person with a disability who needs accommodation for participation in this hearing should contact 
Janene Salewsky, Office Manager, 906-863-5665 Ext 1036, at least five days in advance of the hearing to 
request assistance. 

 

 
Notice of Public Hearing on 

Labor Day Waiver 
 
 

The Menominee County ISD will hold a public hearing to discuss the District’s request to 
receive a waiver from the requirements of MCL 380.1248b. 

 
Wednesday, November 20, 2019 

 
Menominee County ISD 

1201 41st Avenue 
Menominee, MI 49858 

 
5:00 PM 

 

 
 
Under MCL 380.1248b, Michigan school districts cannot start their school year until after Labor 
Day.  If a school district seeks to start its school year prior to Labor Day, it must receive a waiver 
from the Department of Education under MCL 388.1760.  This law requires a school district to 

host a public hearing before a decision on the Labor Day waiver is made. 
 

        
        
        
        Michael Cattani 
        Secretary, Board of Education 
 


